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TTC Green Bus Program Update 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 25, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1. Receive this report for information.  

Advice and Other Information 

 
The TTC Board also adopted the following Member motions: 

1. That the Board request staff to report back in Q3 2020 on potential partnership 
opportunities that could: 
 
a) Advance the design, procurement and construction of TTC’s electric vehicle 

charging infrastructure; and 
 

b) Enable the co-investment, co-ownership and co-maintenance of the TTC charging 
system network. 

 
2. That the TTC Board direct the TTC CEO to submit to the September 2020 TTC Board 

meeting a business case analysis for action on an expedited procurement plan for the 
614 funded buses included in the revised 2020 Capital Budget. 

 
 

 


